
Dear valued guest,

We would like to inform you that Gin’ja, the Pan-Asian restaurant of Heritage  
Le Telfair Golf & Wellness Resort, is on the verge of an upcoming transformation.  
To prepare this exciting new dining experience, Gin’ja restaurant will  
be temporarily closed for renovation works from August 30 to October 16, 2023.

During this time, we have curated a special alternative culinary haven with a Gin’ja 
Pop’up at C Beach Club. 

From September 1 to October 14, 2023, we invite you to join us at the Gin’ja Pop’up 
to discover or relive a selection of our 2022 and 2023 Best Sellers dishes. 

The Pop’up will be open Tuesday through Saturday, from 7:00 PM to 10:00 PM.
We deeply appreciate your understanding and support during this transformative 
phase.

We look forward to welcoming you to the new Gin’ja as from October 16, 2023, for 
an extraordinary dining encounter that promises to be nothing short of exceptional.

Warm regards
Heritage Resorts

Renovations underway for an exciting new dining experience

TEMPORARY CLOSURE AT GIN’JA


